Llond's Register of Shipping,

19th June, 1918,

Dear Sirs,

Reverting to your letter of the 3rd April
L last relative to the Steamer "CARMER" I shall be glad to
learn what further arramgements the Owners have made in
Tzregard to the completion of this Vessel's equipment.

] 1 am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

fhe Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN »

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.



